Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Carpe Diem Community Solutions, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, July 25, 2017, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CT
PLACE: The meeting will be held at the Central Baptist Church, 1105 South Pearl Street, Crestview
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The project will conduct an Interchange Justification Report and Project Development and Environment study for a new interchange on Interstate 10 at County Road 4 (Antioch Road) in Okaloosa County. The purpose of this project is to improve regional mobility and increase accessibility in conjunction with the planned P.J. Adams Parkway extension that will establish a westerly bypass around Crestview.
Maps, drawings, and other information will be on display. There will be no formal presentation; however, representatives from FDOT will be available to explain proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments.
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Peggy Kelley, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1517 or via email at peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Peggy Kelley, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1517 or via email at peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, District Three Public Information Director, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1205 or via email at ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
